
 

 

 

 

WPC Statement on Verso Corporation Decision to Idle 

Paper Mills in Wisconsin Rapids, WI and Duluth, MN 

______________________________________________ 

 

Verso Corporation’s decision to idle its paper mills in Wisconsin and Minnesota is disappointing 

news for our entire industry.  Upon learning of this announcement this morning, the Wisconsin 

Paper Council has begun reaching out to state and local officials to assist in coordinating 

response efforts. Our trade association is committed to doing all we can to provide support to 

the thousands of employees and community members who have been adversely impacted by 

this difficult situation. 
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